
We are revamping our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) mascot Kinta the
Kookaburra and we need your help! 

Create your design of Kinta in the square below and with your help we will
recreate our beloved mascot.

Return your creation to the office by Friday Term 3 week 5 to be in the running.

uniform?

schoolhat?

cool outfit?

shoes?

t-shirt?

cap?

Name _____________________ Class____________

Please return to office by
end of week 5



Many years ago Kingswood South Public School
choose a kookaburra to be their PBL mascot.

 
Over the years Kinta has been a great help in

teaching students how to be a 
Safe, Respectful Learner. 

To help Kinta continue to teach our students the
PBL values of being a Safe, Respectful Learner,

we would like the students to help redesign
Kinta into a mascot they can be proud of. 

All students will have the opportunity to submit
their ideas to the office by the end of week 5. 

We look forward to seeing your ideas!


